
April 3, 2017 

 

TO:  Agency Representatives 

 

FROM:  Elizabeth Cervantes, Director of Agency Relations and Product Acquisitions 

 

SUBJECT: 2017 All Agencies Conference  

 

You are cordially invited to the 26thAnnual All Agencies Conference, “Collaborating for Clients”, which will be held on 

Thursday, May 11, 2016.  

 

This year’s conference was planned by a conference committee that consisted of agency representatives and the Agency 

Relations team. The committee produced great ideas for this year’s conference to help inspire our attendees and offer 

useful workshops.  We invited a few key community partners to discuss their work and how it affects us as nonprofits 

working to end hunger in Los Angeles County.  

 

There are workshops for new agencies, long standing agencies, and large or small agencies.  We are offering workshops 

such as fundraising, social media, and public policy among many others. 

 

Attendees whose agency participates in the Emergency Food Assistance Program (EFAP), are encouraged to attend the 

“EFAP Review” workshop. This workshop is designed to give you a more thorough understanding of the EFAP program 

and how to effectively manage this government funded program.  

 

We encourage attendees to register for the disaster preparedness workshops presented by Red Cross Los Angeles       

Region. These workshops will provide information on how to prepare your organization and clients to assist Los Angeles 

in case of a disaster. 

 

Please find the following conference documents enclosed: 

 

Registration Page (including conference agenda) 

Workshop Descriptions 

Directions to the conference - Quiet Cannon in Montebello  

 

I ask you to please register as soon as possible so we can get an attendee count for planning purposes. All registration 

forms must be received by Friday, April 21, 2017. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the conference on May 11th! 


